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October 16, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

 

If we should have to evacuate Georgetown School because it is not safe to be on the property, then our 

evacuation site for students and staff is the King's Playhouse. If for some reason we are unable to use 

that location, then we would use our second location at the Georgetown Court House.  

Parents are directed to go to the Three Rivers Sportsplex if an evacuation situation should occur. There 

you will be updated with information and can wait for instructions. 

Students will be moved to the evacuation site, attendance will be taken, and then students will be 

dismissed when appropriate.  

 


